
Visit of Capt. Kapoor to Lucknow on 29.03.2025 

On 29th March PM CMMI Lucknow chapter organaised a presentaƟon on EMBA, followed by 
dinner. 

The event started with Welcoming  Capt. Pankaj Kapoor on the 29th of March at the CMMI 
LUCKNOW office venue. 

It  was good to have many  Lucknow CMMI members join us for the presentaƟon followed by 
fabulous dinner. 

The event started in the evening at about 1800 hours with honouring our guest , project head 
for EMBA Capt. Pankaj Kapoor, followed by a small introducƟon by CMMI  Lucknow chapter 
chairman Capt.H.S. Sengar presenƟng   Capt. Pankaj Kapoor with a bouquet of flowers. 

Subsequently Capt. Pankaj Kapoor gave the presentaƟon on the EMBA, he gave us wonderful 
informaƟon shared his knowledge on the topic and then quesƟon answer session where some 
young masters asked quesƟons on the eligibility, duraƟon, fee structure and the future of the 
course parƟcipants.  

The PresentaƟon ended with a vote of thanks by the Chapter Secretary. 

The presentaƟon was followed by a get together where Captain Pankaj Kapoor had rounds 
with the parƟcipants over the dinner session which was very well aƩended by our parƟcipants 
and some local members. 

The event ended at around 2200 hours 

The event was very well aƩended and appreciated by the members and they look to more 
events like this which also increased our visibility in Lucknow for the CMMI Lucknow chapter. 

 


